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The University Senate Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee have reviewed the following items:
1. The materials for an honorary degree nomination. The recommendation on the honorary degree recipient sent to the NJCU President and to the Senate Executive Committee. 
2. The sabbatical applications for the 2016 - 2017 Academic Year. From 17 submitted applications, eight recommended to the NJCU Provost for approval.
3. The Ad Hoc committee’s report on the Faculty Department Personnel Committee.
The FPSA’s response to the Ad Hoc committee’s report is attached. 

Respectfully submitted by:
Natalia Coleman, PhD
The Chair of the Senate Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee



